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Important Dates 

 

Thurs 19th Jan - American 

food day (hot dinners) 

Tues 31-Jan West Stow trip 

Wed 8-Feb- Parents Eve 

Thurs 9-Feb - Parents Eve 

w/c 13-Feb Half-Term 

PE 

This half-term, our PE units are: Basketball and Gymnastics. PE is on:  

Discovery - Monday (outdoor) and Friday (indoor).   

Mauretania - Wednesday (outdoor) and Friday (indoor).   

Please ensure your child arrives in school in the 
correct PE kit  - A plain white t-shirt, black shorts 
and trainers. As the weather is colder, please 
ensure that outdoor PE kit is warm.  

Dear Families, 
 
Welcome back to school! We hope you all had a fantastic Christmas 
and have welcomed 2023 with open arms. Here is a breakdown of 
year 3’s learning for this half-term.  
 
Science:  
In Science this half term, we will 
be learning about light. We will 
learn about light sources, 
investigate shadows, and how 
they change.  
 

Geography:  
This half term, we will be learning about rivers. 
We will start by looking at local rivers before 
applying our learning to rivers around the 
world.  
 

History:  
We will be learning all about the Anglo-Saxons this 
half term. We will learn about who they are, where 
they settled and their way of life.  
 
Art:  
Last half term, in history, we studied Ancient Egypt. 
We will now study Ancient Egyptian art and 
recreate the style ourselves.  
 
The Year 3 Team 

Please visit our website for more information. https://www.admiralsacademy.co.uk/ 

Home Learning 

Weekly homework is set every 

Friday and is due back into class 

on the following Wednesday.  

Weekly homework is: 

Spelling: One activity per week 

Maths: One activity per week 

plus TTRockstars  

Reading: 3+ times a 

week 

Home Reading Challenge 

This half-term home reading 
challenge is to read 25 or more 
times. Every child 
who achieves this 
will receive a 
bookmark and the 
highest number of reads will 
receive a star reading badge.  


